July 12, 2022

BY EMAIL
Ziply Fiber Northwest LLC, dba Ziply Fiber
jessica.epley@ziply.com

RE: Request to Terminate DDC Agreement

Public Utility Commission
201 High St SE Suite 100
Salem, OR 97301-3398

Mailing Address: PO Box 1088
Salem, OR 97308-1088
503-373-7394

{

Staff of the Oregon Public Utility Commission reviewed the information in the filing
docketed as UT 142 on June 9, 2022. A receipted copy of the acknowledged sheet(s) in your

filing is attached.

/sl Nolan Moser

Nolan Moser

Chief Administrative Law Judge
Public Utility Commission of Oregon
503-689-3622
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